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TOWN OF HAMILTON  

PLANNING BOARD 
 

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TREE REMOVAL, SCENIC ROAD – The Hamilton Planning Board will hold a public 

hearing pursuant to M.G.L. Ch. 15C, on June 3, 2025 at 7 pm at the Hamilton-Wenham Public 

Library, 14 Union Street, Hamilton. The applicant, The Engineering Corp. (TEC), proposes to 

remove trees along Bridge Street, a designated scenic road, as part of a public road improvement 

project. Plans are on file with the Hamilton Planning Department for review in person or 

electronically by contacting (978) 626-5251 or planning@hamiltonma.gov. 

 

Mark Connors 

Planning Director 
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